
From: Adam Gross <Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Sunday, November 6, 2022 11:30 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting receipt of a meal  
  
Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(d)(12), I am reporting that on November 3, 2022, Commissioners Yvette 
Loizon, Remel Terry, Isaac Troncoso and I attended an event sponsored by the Lawndale Christian Legal 
Center (LCLC). LCLC provided dinner. The event was a fundraiser for LCLC, held at Morgan 
Manufacturing at 401 N. Morgan. At the event, LCLC leaders and guest speakers spoke about restorative 
justice practices. Commissioners Loizon, Terry, Troncoso and I attended in our official capacities as 
Commissioners and Executive Director of the Community Commission for Public Safety and 
Accountability. 
  

Adam Gross 
Executive Director 
Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability 
2 N. LaSalle Street, Room 725 
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